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COMMUNITIES DELEGATION ON GLOBAL FUND BOARD
SOLICITS APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP IN THE
DELEGATION

The Communities delegation on the Global Fund Board is soliciting applications from persons wishing to
become members of the delegation. The delegation is specifically looking for people from the following
communities and populations:

Women; key populations; and young people living with HIV or communities affected by TB and malaria

and from communities living with HIV or communities affected by TB and malaria from the following
regions:

Middle East and North Africa, Francophone Africa, Asia and the Pacific, and Latin America and the
Caribbean.

The persons selected will serve for a two-year term: August 2017 to August 2019.

For more information please visit the Communities Delegation website. For inquiries, please send an
email to info@globalfundcommunitiesdelegation.org.

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 12 July 2017 at 23:59 CET.

Read More
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